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Dear Retiree,


Finally, we had our first luncheon after an 18 month hiatus. It was nice to see all our friends again and 
we welcomed a few new retirees. We look forward to seeing them again.


Calvin Brooks and Tom Moran presented George Beilen with his 70 year Union anniversary award! 
Thank you to Sibby Moleti for driving George to and from the luncheon. 50 year anniversary pins were 
presented to: Louis Cerchio, Angelo Gatozzi and Ray Kaszyk. Congratulations to all award recipients.


Anyone seeking an award, please contact me.


Our next luncheon will be held on September 15, 2021 @ noon in Costa Restaurant, 120 Chestnut 
Street Roselle Park, NJ 07704. Cost per person is $25.00. All recently retired members, come join us!


Respectfully, 

Don Sullivan Jr.

President


Cc: Demark, Brooks, Hoffmann, Melahn, Conte, Pasquinucci
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